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CALL FOR CONTINUED PRAYER FOR KIDNAPPED SOUTH KOREANS 
On August 13, two of the 23 South Koreans kidnapped by the Taliban in mid-July, were freed 
in rural Afghanistan.  

Two women were handed over to international Red Cross officials. The Voice of the Martyrs is 
calling on believers around the world to continue praying for the protection and release of the 
19 remaining Korean aid workers still being held by the Taliban. 

Please also remember the families of the two men in the group who were killed previously.  

Pray that the Holy Spirit convict the hearts of the Taliban and the testimony of these believers 
draws others into fellowship with Christ. 
 


